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NCTF-RH Updates Groundwater Flow Model,  
Expands its Monitoring Network  

 

Navy Closure Task Force-Red Hill submitted the Navy’s  
updated groundwater flow model to the Environmental  
Protection Agency (EPA) and Hawaii Department of 
Health (DOH) in September 2024. Flow model information 
was gathered from the Navy’s existing groundwater moni-
toring wells dating back to 2008 and newer monitoring 
wells installed since 2021.     
  

In 2027, NCTF-RH will submit to the regulators an  
enhanced flow model with more data gathered from its 
extensive groundwater monitoring well network and  
information from the University of Hawaii’s independent 
flow model.   
  

The Navy currently has 47 groundwater monitoring wells 
in its network within and beyond its Red Hill property. The 
team continues to work with regulators and stakeholders 
to expand this network that will provide even more data to  
determine current and future environmental remediation 
efforts.   
  

Visit the Red Hill Environmental Remediation page on the Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam website at www.jbphh-
safewaters.org for more information about the flow model and network.  

FACT CHECK: Ongoing environmental monitoring determines future long-term environmental  
cleanup  efforts.   

NCTF-RH Community Engagement Continues with Upcoming Webinar    
 

NCTF-RH invites the public to attend its upcoming quarterly webinar in September. The event will focus on safety 
practices, procedures and requirements for workers and contractors conducting operations at the Red Hill Bulk 
Fuel Storage Facility.  
  

Be sure to check out the NCTF-RH website, mobile app and Red Hill Highlights for more information.    
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